
                                            

 

The Welcome Reception  

for the American Boychoir 

 

Theme: Welcome Reception for the American Boychoir and its first China Tour; 

Time: April 18th 2017, 18:30 - 21:00 

Attendants:  

 U.S. Embassy Officials; 

 Chinese representatives of music and choral experts, teachers; 

 Journalists; 

 sponsors; 

 tour partners; 

 a local Chinese school choir; 

Place: Dongyue Art Gallary 

Address:  Dongyue Art Gallary: Chaowai Dajie NO. 99, Behind Bainaohui,  

东岳美术馆：朝外大街99号，（百脑汇后） 

 

Co-Partner: the U.S. Embassy, Masters International, the Chinese Choral Union. 

 (Masters International will take over the costs of the event) 

 

Run Down of the event: 

18:00-18:30 Guests enter into the venue; 

18:30-18:45 U.S. Embassy Officials and Chinese representatives deliver speeches; 

18:45-18:50 Masters International gives a brief introduction about the tour of the American 

Boychoir; 

18:50-18:55 Fernando Malvar-Ruiz, music director of the American Boychoir, gives a speech; 

18:55-19:00 a local choir sings 2 songs; 

19:00-19:20 the American Boychoir sings 4-6 songs; 

19:20-19:25 both choirs sing together 2 songs; 

19:25-19:30 Photo time; 

19:30-21:00 Dinner. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



                                            

Location and Pictures of Dongyue Art Gallary: 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

   

 

 

Contact: Lili Huang 

Mobile: +86-132-4136-9328 

Email: lilihuang@master-music.cn 

 


